
CENTRAL ABACO PRIMARY SCHOOL 
Forest Drive ● Dundas Town ● Abaco  

Telephone (242) 367-3457 
 

December 18, 2020 

 

Michael Capponi, 

Global Empowerment Mission, 

Miami, Florida, 

 

 

Dear Mr. Capponi, 

 

I would be remiss not to acknowledge and thank you and the Global Empowerment Mission for the 

humanitarian work you do. More so, specifically what has been done for our schools and the Abaco 

community. 

 

Central Abaco Primary during the Covid19 Pandemic and post Hurricane Dorian has remained committed 

to providing access to education to our students in the Abaco community. To carry out this commitment 

classes are done virtually. However, this has proven to be challenging as many of our students are in need 

of devices to be actively engaged in the virtual classes.  

 

 Currently our enrollment at this time is three hundred and twenty three (323) students with some not 

having access to devices. We are humbly requesting assistance from the Global Empowerment Mission 

and its partners  with acquiring  sixty five (65) laptops for students and twenty (20) laptops for teachers to 

further aid in our commitment to providing access to education to our students in need. 

 

As the principal of this institution, I would be responsible along with GEM’s team for the distribution of 

the laptop devices. Parents and students will be made aware that the devices remain the property of the 

school and are to be returned to the school at the discretion of the Principal, or at the end of the school’s 

academic year, so that they could be redistributed the following year. 

 

We look forward to and thank you for any assistance rendered as we remain committed to providing 

access to quality education to all our students. 

 

 


